
Subject: Contact Information for new Neighborhood Prosecutor - Steve Houchin
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/14/2016 03:10 PM
To: Jim Omahen

Dear Jim:

Effective April 14, 2016, there is a new Neighborhood Prosecutor for our area:

Steve Houchin 
Hollywood Neighborhood Prosecutor
Deputy City Attorney
Email:   steve.houchin@lacity.org
Phone:  213-978-7904

Please place him on our mailing list and I will reach out to him regarding the BID.

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


